
 

 

Veazie Celebrates First Arbor Day 

 

For immediate release.  Veazie, Maine.  November 26, 2013.   

 

The Town of Veazie celebrated its’ first Arbor Day on November 26, 2013.  The Veazie Conservation 
Commission planted trees at the Buck Hill Conservation Area to commemorate the event. 

One of the smallest towns in Maine by area, Veazie has long enjoyed its abundant natural resources.  
Incorporated in 1853 along the Penobscot River, the town was once well-known for sawmilling. 

Today, Veazie enjoys two town forests, which are popular for recreation.  The Buck Hill Conservation 
Area is the larger of the two, and reflects Veazie’s rural heritage with a mix of woods and fields. 

Buck Hill is the site of previous tree planting projects, and has been a focus of Veazie’s Conservation 
Commission to enhance the site.  

A formal Arbor Day tree planting ceremony is planned for the spring of 2014, during Maine’s Arbor 
Week. 

The tree planting for Arbor Day reinforces Veazie’s commitment to protecting its natural resources, and 
providing benefits to future residents. 

 

 

For more information, please contact the Veazie Town Office at 207.947.2781. 

    


